
GASTROENTROLOGY
BILLING SERVICE

Our Gastroenterology billing team reviews several sources in a
patient’s file, such as the doctor’s transcription, diagnostic test
reports, imaging reports, and other sources, to verify the
services performed and assign appropriate gastroenterology
codes.

Incorrect code submission can lead to continuous claim
denials, underpayments, and a disrupted workflow. Such
difficulties can result in unnecessary claim-related burdens
and complex billing issues.


